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(Typewritten) (To Dr.Walter Bau:ngarten) 

Johns Hopkins Hosp, Baltimore. 
April 2, 1891. Dear Dr . Baumgarten: 

We were very glad indeed to have Harvey* here. He seems a very pleasant nice fellow, and we perhaps may be able to quiet his fears. 

I hope we shall see something of you in September. You must come a.nd spend a few days wi tn us. lf you come before August the first you will find me at the hospital, and we can always give you a i:oom and a hearty welcome. 

With sincere regards, 

Very truly yours, 

wm. Osler 

(*Dr. Harvey, U.S.Navy- W.B.) 

• 


	osl_cushing-fonds_P417-3-2-87-9-001

